
Two Bonded Females
16 years old
Spayed

Hello. My name is Vicki and I am a 71 year old cat lover. I’ve had cats my whole life. Since 
Covid 19 I’ve had to stay in Roseville with my daughter and commute back to my home in Lake 
of the Pines twice a week to care for my two sixteen year old female cats. It’s not possible to 
bring them to Roseville as they have animals of their own. It breaks my heart to say this but I 
just can’t keep this up any longer. This is the seventh month of commuting and saying my good 
byes and crying every time I leave them. I hope to find a loving family for my gals. They are 
both very loving. One is almost kitten like and the other is acting 16 years old. Please help me!

If you are interested, please contact Vicki at (530)448-2532 or email 
her at tahoevic@hotmail.com

**COURTESY LISTING**
Two Females Need A New Home


